
Dear all

We hope you liked our new parents evening format and enjoyed looking through your child’s
books. Thank you again to our year 6 children for supporting the evening so well. 

Rehearsals are well underway for our Christmas productions, less than 2 weeks until our first
show.

Year 3 had a wonderful time at Calderstones Park on Monday. They learnt a lot of interesting
facts about the Stone age. 

Gillian came into school and worked with all classes delivering RE workshops and we ended
the week with a fantastic show from the B-Tales.

Have a lovely weekend 

A big thank you to our school
councillors and to Miss Emmison

Every Friday throughout December children can
come to school wearing a Christmas jumper

instead of the school jumper!
To help raise funds for our Christmas party day

and House day we are asking for a 
VOLUNTARY fine of 50p-£2 for children to wear

jumpers 

Congratulations to
Year 6 on having the

highest weekly
attendance at 100%

REMINDER 
Monday 20th November is the last day to

pass in any shoeboxes to the new shoots link
club. They have 36 so far and would like to

beat last years total of 49!.
Thank you for your support

Christmas Jumper Fridays 
starting on 1st December

Sharing Success 

Miss Emmison and
some of our school
councillors laid our
Weston wreath at

the Runcorn
Cenotaph on

Remembrance
Sunday

Remembrance Sunday 

Jack attended
his first Football

game and
absoulutley

loved it. 

We welcomed George
back this week after

undergoing an
operation on his skull.

George has been super
brave and we are all so

very proud of him.

Year 3 had a wonderful
day on Monday at

Calderstones Park. They
learnt how people used
tress in the Stone age

and were amazed at the
history of the Calder
Stones. They enjoyed
listening to Stone age
stories, drawing using

charcoal and finding out
lots of interesting facts.



Wednesday 22nd - Friday 24th November = Book fair after school 
Thursday 30th November = Y5 & Y6 Advent Performance = 2pm and 5.30pm 
Friday 1st December = 1st Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 4th December = Reception and Y6 Class trip to St Helens theatre 
Thursday 7th December = Y3 & Y4 Christmas Performance = 2pm and 5.30pm 
Friday 8th December = 2nd Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 11th December = KS2 Christmas Service St John's Church- Children only 
Tuesday 12th December = Y1 & Y2 Christmas Performance = 2pm and 5.30pm 
13th December- Christmas Lunch. Please can you order via school grid as soon
as possible to enable the kitchen to order adequate supplies 
Friday 15th December = Reception Nativity TBC
Friday 15th December = 3rd Christmas Jumper Day 
Monday 18th December = House day 2 =More details to follow
Tuesday 19th December = Guitar Performance = Details to follow 
Wednesday 20th December = B-Tales 
Wednesday 20th December = School closes at 1.30pm to all pupils.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Dates are subject to change 


